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Northern Light

Home Care & Hospice

Foundation
Health” o PO Box 931
WINDHAY Bangor, ME 04402-0931
COUNMANACER
Office  207.780.8624
Fax 207.772.0698
July 31, 2019

Attn: Town Manager
Town of Windham

8 School Rd

Windham, ME 04062-4807

Dear Selectman and Residents ,

It is with great pleasure that we thank you once again for your continued support and generosity. We
understand that you are faced with many requests for funding and truly appreciate that the Town of
Windham elected to sustain their financial commitment to Northern Light Home Care & Hospice with a
grant in the amount of $500.00. Rest assured that the funds you have awarded us will be used to care for
patients who lack sufficient health insurance or require our telehealth program for daily monitoring.

As you know, our patients are primarily the frail elderly and all are homebound. Some are recovering
from illness or surgery or may be managing one or more chronic illnesses while others have elected to
spend their remaining days at home under hospice care. Many are the lonely and isolated who look
forward to their visit by the clinician. Indeed, sometimes for some, their only visitor is their nurse.

The stories are many and our hearts are full of compassion for this population. Thus, we remain forever
thankful for your thoughtful consideration.

Very truly yours,

bdte FVT

Colleen Hilton
CEO

VNA Home Health Hospice’s tax ID number is 01-0246804. No goods or services were provided in consideration
for your gift. Your gift is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law, so please keep this letter with your tax records.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer. northernlighthealth.org/foundation



